
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS  
 

The Photographer is coming on  
WEDNESDAY 9th JUNE 2021 

 
All our pupils will have an individual photograph taken during 

the day. 
 

Unfortunately due to Covid-19 restrictions we will only be able 
to take  

INDIVIDUAL PUPIL Photographs 
 

Sadly, we are unable to accommodate photographs involving 
siblings at this time. 
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